

Langham Village School Newsletter November (2)

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery

Christmas Fair

The School Christmas Fair is Saturday 3rd December
11am to 1pm.

Please come for festive fun and to help raise funds for LVS.

Many thanks, Langham Village School Friends



School Council Toy Sale

The school Council are organizing a toy sale for the Christmas fair. If you have good quality toys that you don't want anymore please leave them in the bike shed behind the mini bus and the children will collect and sort them from there.

Many thanks

LVSC

Mufti day - 24th November

Children are invited to wear their own clothes and in return bring a tombola prize for the Christmas Fair.

Thank you for your support

Nativity Play

Your children will be given their parts this week. Please can you help them learn their lines and the words of the songs.

The performance is 12th December at Alderman Peel high School—5.30.

Tickets are not required and everyone is welcome.

Please have children there at 5.00.

Road Safety

Please take care at drop off and pick up times. We know how busy it is out there and we want everyone to be safe. Please do not park on the zig zag lines and supervise children carefully on the pavement and while crossing the road.

We will talk to the children in school about road safety too.

Classroom Connect

Thursday 8th December

(3.10 - 4.00)

Please ask your children to show you round their classroom and look at the work they have produced this half term.

Parent Consultations

Lots of you have already successfully booked an appointment—any problems do get in touch with the office.

Teacher Availability

Tues 29th

Mrs. Cotton 10.00—12.00

Mrs. Watchorn 1.30—5.00

Miss. Edgington—1.30—5.00

Miss. Scott 1.30-5.00

Wed 30th

Mrs. Cotton 1.00-5.30

Miss Edgington — 3.30 — 5.30

Mrs. Watchorn—1.00—5.30

Thurs 1st

Miss. Hunt—1.00—5.45

Please visit:

https://

langhamvillage.schoolcloud.co.uk/

to book your appointments:

Information about our
Governors can be
found here:

Langham Village School

Langham Village

Josepham Village

Josepha

http:// www.langhamvillageschool.com/ governors/

Our Governors are: Tom Dye (Chair), Maggie Broad, Kate Jackson, Harriet Clark, Jo Green, Chris Carroll, Emma Childs, Polly Kossowicz

To contact school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377



Langham Village School Newsletter October 2022

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery

Autumn Term Dates to remember:

21st Nov—Kidz fit Workshop—whole school fitness session though the day—please wear PE kit

23rd Nov - Year 6 Basket Ball skills session at Fakenham junior school (No swimming)

24th Nov—Mufti day and bring a Tombola prize for the Christmas Fair

25th Nov— Norwich Castle Trip (Quartz) – This is a history trip. The children will travel by coach.

Permission and a contribution towards the cost will be required.

29th Nov—Basketball Tournament - This is a tournament at Blakeney School, a team of children will be chosen from Jet Class to attend, they will travel by mini bus. (free)

29th,30th and 1st—Parent Consultations

3rd Dec—Christmas Fair (11.00—1.00)

6th Dec—Coral Class to see Fakenham Christmas trees. The children will travel by mini bus to see the trees during the school day. Permission and a contribution will be required.

8th Dec—Flu Vaccines - any children who missed the last appointment

8th Dec— Classroom Connect (3.10—4.00)

12th Dec—Nativity Play (5.30) – This includes the whole school and will be held at Alderman Peel High School. You will be invited to attend and children will need to be at the high school for 5.00pm ready to perform.

14th Dec— Maltings trip—Hansel and Gretel (Years 1—6)

15th Dec—Wear Christmas jumpers

15th Dec— Christmas lunch

15th Dec—Friends Christmas Bake Sale after school

16th Dec— Carol Service at the Church (2.00) TBC

16th Dec-Last day of term

4th Jan—Back to school

4th Jan—First Swimming session for Year 5

13th—17th Feb—Half term

The Government have announced that Schools in England must offer a minimum school week of 32.5 hours as part of a package of reforms aimed at raising standards. As a result our school day will be 8.45—3.15 starting on the 4th January. Children can still arrive at 8.30 but will need to be in class by 8.45.

To contact the school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377